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to me 

 
 

Hi Teri and the Committee, 
May I please make the following suggestions? 
 
1) if we get to recommence bridge this year, could we consider extending the play 
through to Christmas? 
 
2) please can we have some intermediate lessons next year, maybe on a Tuesday 
evening? Members are crying out for these! 
Kate Terry has kindly agreed to do one of the Monday evening skills night for us  - 
one of the ones she presented online about discipline.  She is a wonderful presenter 
and would be a good one to consider asking to present intermediate lessons. I would 
like to see at least 10 or 11 lessons offered, based on the ones NZ bridge have now 
developed. (If she is not available then maybe Graham Stern and myself). 
 
I have been teaching a group of eight wonderful, fun people to play and have 
persuaded 6 of them to join the club, still working on the other two! Six live at the 
Mount and the other two near Te Puke. 
 
Thanks, 
Bren Birss 
 


